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Executive Memorandum 22-023 

November 10, 2022 

From: Gayle E. Hutchinson, President , .1~(a 
Subject: Approval of the Reorganization of Dep811ments within the College of 

Business; Revised 

Upon the recommendation of the Academic Senate and with the concurrence of the Provost, I 
approve reorganizing the departments within the College of Business. The college structure will 
change from four departments (Management, Finance and Marketing, Business Information 1 
Systems, and Accounting) to three departments. The new departments will be: 

• Management (MGMT), to include Entrepreneurship and Business Law 
• Marketing (MKTG), to include Business Communication 
• Information Systems, Finance, and Accounting (ISF A) 

This reorganization will be effective immediately. 
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To: Educational Policies & Programs Committee 

From: Terence Lau, Dean, College of Business 

Re: Memo-Abbreviation change request from 'FAIS' to 'ISFA' 

Date: August 24, 2022 

On April 21, 2022, the University issued EM 22-009, reorganizing the College of Business from four 
departments to three. I 

The College of Business hereby requests the abbreviation for its "Information Systems, Finance, and 
Accounting" department to be changed from 'FAIS' to 'ISFA.' This change would keep the department's 
abbreviation consistent with its name and prevent future confusion in communications with other university 
units and external stakeholders. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
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Approval of the Reorganization of 
Departments within the College of Business 
Executive Memorandum 22-009 April 15, 2022 

From: Gayle E. Hutchinson, President 

Subject: Approval of the Reorganization of Departments within the College of Business 

Upon the recommendation of the Academic Senate and with the concurrence of the Provost, I 
approve reorganizing the departments within the College of Business. The college structure will 
change from four departments (Management, Finance and Marketing, Business Information 
Systems, and Accounting) to three departments. The new departments will be: 

• Management (MGMT), to include Entrepreneurship and Business Law 
• Marketing (MKTG), to include Business Communication 
• Information Systems, Finance, and Accounting (ISF A) 

This reorganization will be effective immediately. 




